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A Learning Ladder for Life

11th February 2022
Dear Parent/Carer,
RE: Kent PACT (Parents and Carers Together)

We are writing to invite you to meet Amanda (East Kent Quadrant Ambassador covering Canterbury, Swale
and Thanet for the charity Kent PACT (Parents and Carers Together).

Event date: 2nd March 2022
Time: 1:45pm - 2:45pm (Please arrive at Gate 3 by 1:35pm to ensure a prompt start).
Tea, coffee and biscuits will be available on the day.

Who are PACT and what do they say?

“Since our successful launch event in October 2021, we have grown considerably and are keen to recruit
more parents/carers to become members of our organisation. We work closely with Kent County Council
and Kent & Medway CCG to listen to parents' concerns and issues important to them. We will then give
feedback to improve services within SEND.

We aim to develop a network of contact with schools, local parent groups and charities where parents/carers
may be reached.”

Please can complete this form and indicate if you will be able to attend.

https:/forms.gl A rSLIpAWCE

Yours sincerely,

Ms N Parkhouse

Family Liaison Officer

Stagshaw Close, Postley Road, Maidstone, Kent, ME15 6TL
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Director of Primary : Mr M Wilson
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